
 

Grab & Go Meal Program 

UPDATE FOR WEEK OF APRIL 6 – 10 ONLY 

This week we will only be serving on Monday 4/6/20 and 

Wednesday 4/8/20.  We will be closed at both locations on 

Friday 4/10/20.  On Monday you will be provided with 

meals for Monday and Tuesday.  On Wednesday you will 

be provided with meals for Wednesday, Thursday, Friday 

and Saturday.   

Please remember to follow the safety procedures at each 

location: 

o Pull up and REMAIN IN YOUR CAR. 
o Open your window and let staff know how many 

children you are picking up for by raising a sign 
or using your fingers.   

o The staff will gather your meals and place them 
on a table by the front door and then they will 
step back inside the door.   

o Once the staff is back inside the door, exit your 
vehicle and retrieve your meals from the table.  

o If you are picking up for multiple children, you will 
want to bring a bag or box for easier transport.   

 

Please be aware, the meals may contain allergens. 

STAY SAFE, HEALTHY, AND WASH YOUR 
HANDS! 


